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COVID-19 Update 
 
Welcome to all students who have returned to school.  
All staff at Havenlee are abiding by the current COVID-
19 guidelines, continually working hard as always to 
maintain high infection control procedures. Only 
students with ongoing medical exceptions will receive 
working from home packs. Throughout the term we 
will update you when the COVID-19 guidelines 
change. 
 
Nurse Tash Tidswell 
 
We would like to introduce Nurse Tash Tidswell as 
part of the Wellbeing and Health In-Reach Nurse 
(WHIN) program.  
Tash is a registered nurse, employed by the Illawarra, 
Shoalhaven Local Health District, who will be working 
with Havenlee School to connect students and 
families with health and community services. 
 
This is a new role shared with North Nowra Public 
School, Bomaderry Public School and Bomaderry High 
School. Tash works Monday to Friday and is based in 
North Nowra Public School. 
 
Tash will work with our learning and support team as 
well as local health and social services to support 
students and their families on a wide range of issues 
including mental health, social and behavioural 
support, physical health and peer or family 
relationships. 
 
If you would like to know more about the WHIN 
program, please see the link below: 
Wellbeing and Health In-reach Nurse Coordinator 
program - Youth health and wellbeing (nsw.gov.au) 
 

Bandanna Day 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in Bandanna 
Day. Havenlee School raised $300.  
 
 
Gymnastics Program 
 
The gymnastics program has commenced at school, 
on Wednesdays. Students are enjoying the activities 
which are tailored to their individual needs.  
 
 
School Photos 
 
School photos were successfully completed on 
Tuesday 9th November. They were taken in an outdoor 
setting, adhering to the latest Covid-19 regulations.  
 
 
Wellbeing Activities 
 
We are conducting engaging wellbeing activities each 
week for students and staff for the rest of the term as 
we approach the end of the year.  
 
 
Year 12 Graduation 
 
Invitations for our year 12 graduates and their families 
have been sent home, with strict Covid-19 guidelines 
that we need to adhere to.  
 
 
 
Nicole Roberts 
Assistant Principal Havenlee School 

 
 
 
 

From the Principal 
 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/kidsfamilies/youth/Pages/whin-coordinator-program.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/kidsfamilies/youth/Pages/whin-coordinator-program.aspx
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Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 
every Friday for lunch. 
Please send your child’s order in their 
communication book 
 

3 x chicken nuggets   $1.50 
6 x chicken nugget              $3.00 
1 serve of chips   $1.00 
(with chicken salt)   
Tomato sauce           50c 
Barbeque sauce           50c 
Chocolate milkshake      $1.00 
Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 
 
 

Up and Coming Events 
 

Term 4 Week 7 

Monday - Hydro Therapy 
Tuesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Wednesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Thursday  - Hydro Therapy 
 

Term 4 Week 8 

Monday  -  Hydro Therapy 
Tuesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Wednesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Thursday  - Hydro Therapy 
 
 
 
 

Weeks 7-11 - Safe  
‘Responsible for my body’ 

 
In weeks 7-11 of this term the PBL focus is safe and 
students being responsible for their bodies. Explicit 
lessons are being taught in classrooms including 
following a 1,2,3 and complex instruction, waiting for 
a cue and purposefully acting with the intention of a 
specific result. This can be demonstrated in classroom 
activities, sport, work crews, following instructions 
and using equipment safely e.g. in the playground or 
using scissors in the classroom. PBL tickets are given 
out to students being responsible for their bodies.  
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Snuffle Mats 

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats for dogs 
(can also be used for cats and guinea pigs). It 
keeps them entertained looking for food treats 
that you can hide in the snuffle mat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are making 
snuffle mats to sell as Christmas gifts for pets. 
Money raised will support Vocational Education 
programs at Havenlee School. Cost: $20 per 
snuffle mat (cash only) 

 
Please phone the school office on 4421 3777 if 
you would like to purchase a snuffle mat or write 
a note in your child’s communication book 

 
 
 
 

Vaccine Information 

People aged 16 years and above are now eligible for a 
COVID-19 vaccination.  
Vaccination appointments are avaliable at more than 
3,000 locations across NSW, including GPs and 
pharmacies. More appontments will become aaliable 
as supply increases, so keep checking for new 
appointments in coming weeks.  
Young people can catch and spread COVID-19. More 
than 30% of cases of COVID-19 in NSW are people 
under 20. For questions about vaccination, speak with 
your provider.  
 
Why get vaccinated?  
 
People of all ages can get COVID-19.  
If you live in an area of concern, the chances you will 
come in to contact with the virus are higher. Two 
doses of a vaccine will: 

- Reduce the chance you will be infected with 
COVID-19 by 60-80% 

- Give you around 90% protection against 
hospitalisation and death from COVID-19 if 
you are infected 

- Significantly reduces the spread of COVID-19 
to others. Even if you don’t have symptoms or 
get sick, you can still pass the virus on to 
others. Getting vacinated also helps to protect 
those you live with and the community.  

 
If you are unwell, get tested 

- You must not attend your vaccinatioon 
appointment if you have any COVID-19 
symptoms.  

- Get tested if you have th mildest of symptoms 
or even if you have been vaccinated.  

- Self-isolate until you get a negative test result.  
- Stay home if you’re unwell 

 
Know the facts on COVID-19 vaccination 
 
For more information on frequently asked questions 
about COVID-19 vaccines, check out Know the Facts 
 
Please contact he COVID-19 vaccine helpline on 1800 
020 080 or visit the NSW Government’s COVID-19 
website if you have further questions.  
 
This communication is based on advice from NSW 
Health. 
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